
                                June President’s Newsletter 

Gentlemen, 

Not much to report for last month. We had some fantastic weather in 

May however we’re now entering the dog days of summer. Lots of heat 

coming for us desert rats but don’t let it keep you off the course. Our 

Canadian and Snowbird buddies may be enjoying cooler breezes but 

we’re getting 20, 30 even 50 plus more yards off our scorching summer 

fairways. It’s time to hit those stingers…or you can make it easy and top 

it like I do…hey, distance is distance! Remember, summer handicaps 

are lower handicaps. You just gotta hydrate and get out there and play! 

If you haven’t heard, Tom Brown submitted his architectural plans to 

the City of La Quinta on May 20th for the remodel of the Pro Shop and 

expansion of the restaurant. The City should take roughly six to eight 

weeks for approval so work could start by August. I for one will not 

mind any inconvenience the construction may cause given the prospect 

of a new bar and grille and a larger restaurant.  

While we’re out there muttering about the trials of the desert summer 

let’s make sure to keep members Army Levy and  Mike Doyle and 

former member Bill Able in our hearts. These guys are fighting the good 

fight against cancer and need all our good thoughts. 

Starting Monday June 6th we will be going to the 7:00 AM shotgun 

starts to beat the heat. Remember our General Meeting on June 20th at 

4:00 PM in the Santa Rosa Ballroom. A free drink is in your future. 

Thanks, 

Pat 


